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This past month the KFCF board has been working to be prepared for the potential change of programming through KPFA. In addition, we have completed a fund drive to replace a transmitter for the station. We were both surprised and impressed that the local listeners expressed their commitment and appreciation for a local station with their financial support. The board is continuing to look for other ways to increase the funding for KFCF. Glad to report that Mark Hernandez is home and recovering.

Mel Sanders
